
BERLIN FLIGHTS TO BE OPERATED

TO/FROM BRANDENBURG AIRPORT

AS OF 8 NOVEMBER

Berlin’s new airport Berlin Brandenburg will open on 31st

of October 2020. We will start operating all our Berlin

flights to/from Berlin Brandenburg Airport terminal 1

from 8th of November 2020 onwards. Until 7th of

November all our flights to/from Berlin will depart from

and arrive at Tegel Airport, which then will be closed

permanently.

05.11.2020

We do our best to minimize the effects on our customers. You

can check up to date flight information here. You can find

your updated travel plan with new airport information

via Manage booking.

For any further questions, our customer service is happy to

help you. We are at your service also on Twitter @FinnairHelps,

in our Facebook pages and via chat on finnair.com. You can

check your passenger rights on our website.

https://www.facebook.com/dialog/share?display=popup&app_id=150585651712541&href=https://finnair.com/hk-en/flight-information/travel-updates/berlin-flights-to-be-operated-to-from-brandenburg-airport-as-of-8-november--2171726
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?url=https://finnair.com/hk-en/flight-information/travel-updates/berlin-flights-to-be-operated-to-from-brandenburg-airport-as-of-8-november--2171726
https://www.finnair.com/fi/gb/information-services/flights/flightslist
https://www.finnair.com/hk-en/manage
https://www.finnair.com/hk-en/customer-care-and-contact-information
https://twitter.com/finnair?lang=fi
https://www.facebook.com/Finnair/
https://cms.finnair.com/resource/blob/1947616/7fff5e70f128aaed4c96776097e2d916/AY-EU-Finnair-Notice-on-Passenger-Rights-2020-EN.pdf


We apologize for any inconvenience.
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